
 
Public Notice 

 
 

 The Supervisory Board of the South Suburban Risk Management Group (SSRMG) will be having a 
special meeting on Monday, August 11, 2014 10:00am at the Park District of La Grange, 536 East Avenue, 
LaGrange, Illinois. 
 The South Suburban Risk Management Group (SSRMG) is subject to the requirements of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this meeting and 
who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to observe and/or participate in this meeting, or 
who have questions regarding the accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are requested to contact the 
Risk Manager of SSRMG at (630) 669-1697 or 630-257-6787 Ext. 3015 promptly to allow the member 
agency to make reasonable accommodations. 

Any change in the meeting date, time or location, SSRMG will post a public notice at each of the 
member agencies.  

 
By order of the South Suburban Risk Management Group Supervisory Board 

 
Joseph G. Bertrand, Jr. 

Chairperson 
SSRMG 

AGENDA 
1) Call to Order 
2) Roll Call 
3) Approval  of Regular Meeting  
4) Report from the Board Members 
5) Old Business 

 Discussion/Action of Revised Agency Agreement 
6) New Business 

 Risk Manager Training 
 Discussion/Action Risk Managers Agreement 

7) Adjournment 
 

 
 
This public notice was distributed on July 29, 2014 
 
1) Hazel Crest Park District 
2) Lan-Oak Park District 
3) Park District of LaGrange 
 


